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Communications 

Nunavut Labour Standards Board seeking members 
 
Start Date: January 14, 2015  
End Date: January 19, 2014             45 sec.  
 
Are you interested in becoming a member of the Nunavut Labour Standards Board?  
The Minister of Justice is looking to appoint enthusiastic people to serve on the board. 
 
The Labour Standards Boards is an administrative committee established under the 
Labour Standards Act. The board hears appeals of decisions or orders made by the 
Labour Standards Officer.  
 
Board members must have experience with labour law and/or knowledge of the Labour 
Standards Act and/or tribunal functions. Members should be prepared to devote 
approximately 10 hours quarterly to attend hearings, and write or review decisions.  
 
Oral and written fluency in Inuktitut, Inuinnaqtun, English, or French is essential. 
Membership requires extensive reading and understanding of legal issues. Members of 
the board will be paid honoraria for their days of service. 
 
If you are interested, please submit your résumé and three references to the board at 
nlsb@gov.nu.ca. For more information, or for a mailing address to submit your 
application, please contact nlsb@gov.nu.ca or call 867-9756371. 
 
The deadline to apply is Monday, January 19, 2015. 
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